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CONSULTANT  VACANCY
join our team!

Amaar Real Estate Group, the real estate investment arm of Palestine Investment fund (PIF) and the leading 
real estate investment company in Palestine is soliciting a qualified candidate to fill the position of :

Industrial Estate Expert/Advisor 
Roles and responsibilities :
• Lead and coordinate the process of developing the Strategic Framework, Institutional and Operational Setups ,
   Feasibility Study, Marketing and Business Plans.
• 	Coordinate all activities for the steering committee and stakeholders.
• 	Prepare periodical reports to the steering committee.
• 	Review and advice on the concision agreements.   

Qualifications and Requirements :
• 	Master’s degree in Engineering, Business Administration, Economics or any related field.
• 	Proven related experience with a minimum of 10 years. 
• 	Proven experience in developing industrial parks and incentives; business and financial models and plans; trade 

facilitation and export promotion. 
• 	Good knowledge in developing logistic zones, bonded warehouses and their requirements.
• 	Good knowledge and extensive practice in developing marketing strategies for both local and foreign potential 

investors. 
• 	Good knowledge in conducting investors’ needs analysis and incentives.
• 	Ability to develop new business incentives in line with the overall strategic framework. 
• 	Good knowledge in existing related laws i.e. companies; customs; trade; taxes; investments promotion and 

industrial zones.  
• 	Ability to communicate fluently and write strong reports in English and Arabic.
• 	Ability to work with a diverse team and under pressure to produce agreed deliverables in a timely manner. 

Contract Duration :
• Three months.

How to Apply:
Qualified candidates are invited to submit their resumes with a cover letter to hr@amaar.ps  with name of 
Industrial Estate Expert/Advisor, no later than October 28, 2017.

We thank all applicants for their interest, but regret that only short-listed candidates will be contacted.


